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St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Homework Letter
	UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners:

Mrs. Marston - Teacher       Miss. Brownley - Teacher
Miss. Walton - Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner
	Date: Friday 8.01.22


	This week:
Welcome back! It has been great to see all the children looking fit, well and refreshed – raring to go in 2022!  We hope that you all had a great holiday. 

This week we have:

· Looked at modal verbs and created a modal verb song
· Written a survival guide to a festive holiday using imperative language

· Located major cities in the U.K.

· Identified key physical landmarks of the British Isles

· Evaluated art looking at rural landscapes by contemporary and traditional artists.

· Done lots of P.E.

· Examined equivalent fractions

· Simplified fractions

· Converted improper fractions to mixed numbers and vice versa.

· Read 

· Caught up with world and local news!

Our new topic this term is Blood Heart! Crimson, scarlet, burgundy, cherry. Blood flows through our bodies in all its vibrant shades of red. Let’s explore our circulation system, and examine the heart, veins, arteries and chambers up close. They all work hard to move blood around our bodies. William Harvey was fascinated with anatomy, and made groundbreaking discoveries about valves. I wonder what we might uncover? Why do people give blood? Find out how to keep your heart happy with cardiovascular exercise and healthy food. Kickstart a campaign to spread the word about the damage caused to the lungs and heart by smoking. Hearts pound, flutter and maybe skip a beat. What makes your heart race? Is it a secret? Cross my heart, I won’t tell!


	Homework this week
There will be no homework this week to allow the children to settle back into the school routine. Normal spellings, times tables etc will resume again and homework set next Friday.  In the meantime, please practise your multiplication tables and look at the National Curriculum Year5/6 spellings.  We are having a big push on reading so please make sure that you are reading at home every day.

Have a great weekend, keep warm!

Mrs Marston, Miss Brownley and Mrs Smith.


	All homework due in: N/A 


· Thank you for helping your child with their work.

· Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.
· If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response.

· Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment.

· If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.

